
Banner Witcoff’s Kirk Sigmon was recently quoted in California’s CEB (Continuing
Education of the Bar) article, The Future of Fair Use: Will LLMs Have to Pay to Train on
Copyrighted Works? This article shares insight on recent rulings from cases involving
Anthropic and Meta AI.

In the article, Kirk states that he views the rulings as a “helpful start” for lawyers to gauge
how courts might define fair use in AI-based copyright infringement claims. He adds,
“When I look at these decisions, the first thing that occurs to me is that this is not the end of
this discussion.”

You can read the full article by clicking here. Free registration is required to view.
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